## Montessori Academy A Nobel Learning Community

## **DECEMBER NEWSLETTER ROOM 6**

Dear Families,

Happy December! We are starting our study of Africa. This month will be full of lots of fun art projects and a cultural view of Christmas in different places of the world.

We will be celebrating our holidays this year with song performances in classrooms followed by light refreshments and socializing.

There will be more information to come as we get things figured out between classrooms.

Gap Camp will be available. You must sign up in advance for these dates if you need care.

Please see our school newsletter for information about our community service projects happening this month.

As the weather gets cold and lots of gear starts coming into the classroom, please remember to LABEL EVERYTHING. It really helps us make sure that children don't lose these items. Thank you!

Cheers, Ms Laura

## IMPORTANT CLASSROOM REMINDERS

The weather will be getting cold. Children need to have winter coats, hats, gloves, and any other cold weather attire they would like to go outside for recess and walks. Also, please allow your children to bring in their own belongings and hang up their own coats so they know what they have and where it is.

## IMPORTANT ALL SCHOOL DATES AND REMINDERS

Dec. 17th—Rose turns 3!

Dec. 21st—Gideon turns 6!

Dec. 22nd—Oliver turns 4!

Dec. 20—Holiday Celebration

Dec. 21st –Jan 3rd—Holiday Break NO SCHOOL

(GAP camp is available)

Jan 4th—Back to School

